
 

2nd July 2019 
 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in EYFS 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

Junior School Summer Performances – Monday 8th July 
 
As you are probably aware, the Junior School Summer performances are taking place on Monday 8th July at St. Jude’s Church 
Hall, Woodborough Road, Nottingham NG3 5HE. We would very much like to take EYFS to watch both performances in the 
afternoon. This will give the children the chance to see some of the opportunities available to them as they move up the School. 
The children will walk to St Jude’s Church at 1pm, accompanied by members of staff. 
 
Year 1 and 2’s performance of Pirates vs Mermaids will begin at 2.00pm. There will then be a short break for refreshments before 
Year 3-6’s performance of Aladdin Trouble at around 2.45pm. All parents, family and friends are invited to both performances. 
 
For anyone unable to attend the performance, pupils may be picked up from St Jude’s at the normal time of 3.30pm, otherwise 
they will be walked back to school for After School Club.  Please indicate on the slip below your arrangements for collecting your 
child at the end of the performance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Scott 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 

Performance at St Jude’s Church Hall 
 
Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
 
I am willing for my child to attend the performance at St. Jude’s Church Hall on Monday 8th July 2019. I acknowledge the need for 
obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit 
will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 
I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this activity. 
 
(Please tick one of the following) 
I will collect my child from St Jude’s at 3.30pm      

I would like my child to be walked back to school for After School Club   
 

 
 
Signed________________________________________    Date ________________ 
 

Please return to your child’s form teacher by Friday 5thJuly 


